Belleview Elementary School District

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
Regular Board of Education Meeting of
June 13, 2024

BELLEVIEW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT
22736 Kuien Mill Road — Sonora, CA 95370

It is recommended that the Board of Education declare a public hearing for the
purpose of reviewing the proposed LCAP Plan, Proposed Budget and Budget
Reserves for the 2024-2025 school year within the Belleview Elementary School
District, in accordance with the provisions of Education Code Section §52062.

This public hearing is to allow for public comment and recommendations regarding
the specific actions and expenditures proposed to be included in the Local
Accountability Plan and the 2024-2025 Budget at which time the Board will hear any
relevant public comment.

The LCAP Plan and Proposed Budget are on file and available for public review at
the Belleview Elementary School District, Office of Educational Services.

After hearing comments from the public, the Board President will give notice that a
vote on this item is scheduled for the June 20, 2024, Regular Board meeting.
Carmel Portillo,

Superintendent-Principal
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